
 

To All NHC Members 

 

On June 11, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. the Nantahala Hiking Club hopes to hold 

its traditional spaghetti dinner at Tartan Hall.  This is a great fundraising 

event for us and the cost is $10 per dinner, consisting of spaghetti, sauce 

and salad.  There will be vegetarian and nonvegetarian options.   

 

FOR THIS EVENT TO TAKE PLACE, WE MUST HAVE AT LEAST 

50 ATTENDEES.  Therefore, please RSVP by June 3rd at 5:00 p.m. by 

calling Katharine Brown at 828-421-4178 or emailing her 

at kbtrailrunner@yahoo.com.  Please be sure to tell her how many people 

will be attending with you. 

 

IF WE DO NOT REACH 50 ATTENDEES, you will be 

notified.  However, WE WILL STILL BE HOLDING OUR REGULAR 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING ON JUNE 11 AT 7:00 AT 

TARTAN HALL, with the program to be announced at a later date.   

 

OTHER PARTICULARS:  If we go ahead with the spaghetti dinner, 

everyone should bring a dessert.  In addition, please bring your own 

plates, silverware, cup and your beverage of choice.  Water will be 

provided.  Masks will be required to enter, although they may be 

removed once you are seated.  Social distancing will be at your own 

comfort level. 

 

PLEASE RSVP AT YOUR EARLIEST POSSIBLE CONVENIENCE!!!!! 
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